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In Memory Of

Rhonda Denise
Jacobs Stiles

Entered ćis Life
March 3, 1962

Departed ćis Life
January 10, 2024

Funeral Service
2 P.M. Tuesday ~ January 23, 2024

Peebles Main Funeral Chapel
Somerville, Tennessee

Oďciating Minister
Bro. Kevin Treadway

Final Resting Place
Hood Cemetery
Somerville, Tennessee

Pallbearers
Josh McQueen, Michael Roberts,

Steven Kirby and Joseph Bridgewater

Rhonda Denise Jacobs Stiles, age 61, resident of 
Somerville, Tennessee, departed this life 
Wednesday afternoon, January 10, 2024 at Baptist 
Memorial Hospital in Memphis, Tennessee.

Rhonda was born March 3, 1962 in Somerville, the 
daughter of the late George Richard Jacobs and 
Dollie Pearl Gann Jacobs. She received her 
education in the Memphis City School System and 
was employed at Wayne’s Grocery and Security 
Signals before her retirement. Rhonda was a 
member of Morris Chapel Baptist Church in 
Somerville where she enjoyed being involved in 
church activities and going on church trips.

Rhonda was a very social person who enjoyed 
traveling, being with her friends, shopping and 
playing games. She loved her family and her son, 
Shelton, was her life.

Ms. Stiles is survived by her son, Shelton Stiles, 
and her sister, Donna Bridgewater. In addition to 
her parents, she was preceded in death by her 
brother, Paul Houston and her sister, Joyce Ann 
Jacobs.

Condolences may be left on our online guestbook 
at www.PeeblesFuneralHome.com.


